
Vision Statement of I.T.M.
Educate all students with the character and academic prowess to succeed in the intellectual, social, emotional, behavioral and physical aspects of 

life in competing and succeeding in the 21st century.
Mission Statement of I.T.M

To impart a quality education to all students by providing rigorous instruction from teachers, fair practices by administrators, a 
collaborative partnership with parents, and support from community stakeholders so that all students are college and/or career ready, 

advancing I.T.M to “A” school status by “Achieving Excellence Together”

I.T. Montgomery Elementary
202 MLK Mound Bayou, MS 38762

Telephone: (662) 333-8952
Email: amiller@nbcsd.k12.ms.us

     Miranda Williams, Secretary      LaKenya Evans, Lead Teacher        Wilma Bays, Counselor 
     Dr.  Addie Carmichel-Miller, Principal

To:  Parents or Guardians of ITM Students
From:  Principal Miller
Re:  Mound Bayou Water Shut-Off
Date:  November 29, 2021

ATTENTION!! ATTENTION!!! ATTENTION!!!
I.T. Montgomery Elementary School building will be closed tomorrow NOVEMBER 30, 2021 due to the 

water shut off for the city of Mound Bayou.  

Please note the following changes:
Instructional Day Students will have virtual school tomorrow. 

Students will log into Google Classroom by 
7:45 -3:00 for instruction. 

If your child has damaged his/her 
chromebook, you may pay the damage fee to 

receive one today.  If that is not possible, 
your child may log into his/her account on 

any computer or mobile device for 
instruction.

Food Service Breakfast for November 30th will be sent 
home today.  Students absent today may 
come to the school between 7:10-7:40 to 

receive their breakfast on tomorrow morning. 
Lunch will be provided during the hours of 
11:00-12:00 at the bus stops.  Please have 
students present during this time to receive 

lunch. Times will vary, but please be 
present!!!

After-school Students will log into afterschool classes via 
Google Classroom as well. Students will see 

the tile for extended day. 

School should resume regularly on December 1, 2021. If you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at 662-645-9111 or amiller@nbcsd.k12.ms.us 
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